Tour Update (as of 2/23/2010)

This notice is to inform everyone that our tour to Easter Island for the total eclipse to
take place on Sunday, July the 11", 2010 is now officially sold out. We now have no
further spaces available for this tour, and we shall NOT be acquiring any further
capacity for this group/tour.

We are happy, however, to place interested parties on a waiting list, in the unlikely case
that we have some last-minute tour cancellations. Placement on this wait list is at no
cost, and we shall notify those on the list of any openings, in serial order of their location
on the waiting list.

Thank you for your time and attention to this update, and clear skies and good seeing to
all those traveling to observe the eclipse this July!!



